

The Indian Academy الأكاديمية السهندية

TIA/S/Cir/19-04-02 April 07, 2019

Circular to Parents - Pre KG to Grade 10

RTA E-Awareness Program - April 2019

Dear Parents,

We would like to share with all our TIAD family an E-Awareness Program from the RTA, a "Flash Card" for the month of April 2019. This will serve as a guide to drivers and community members about traffic safety. Please see the attachment, we encourage you to share this message with your family and friends.

Warm Regards,

Susan Rubin Varghese

Principal

P.O. Box: 55510, Al Qusais-Dubai, United Arab Emirates, Tel: +971 4 2646746, Fax: +971 4 2644501 E-mail: info@indianacademydubai.com, Website: www.indianacademydubai.com